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411 Brixton Avenue
St. Lambert » P-;-;'t

October 22, 1962

Dear Mr, Maclean,

Thank-you for the letter of October 6, and for the reports. September
was the best month yet for C & N searches, as you can see from the copy of the
surmaryy(enclosed). Congratulations on your fine work in the C & W Section.
As you can see from the list, you made more searches than any other observer

in the first nine months of this year.

Yes, the Montreal Centre 1s quite active in this programme. The Centre

already hadl a Comet Search programme under way when this programme started w--

the only Centre that did, as far as T know.

Unless something unforseen occurs, I hope to attend the General Assembly

of the RASC in Toronto next May. Perhaps I will meet you there?

Best regards to you and the Centre. Good obsering,

Jim Low
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